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Dear Exhibitor: 

On behalf of the Commonwealth of PA, the Pennsylvania Office for the Deaf & Hard of 
Hearing, or ODHH, invites you to be an exhibitor at our Hearing Loss Expo 2023 in 

Camp Hill, PA. The event is on Wednesday, October 11, 2023, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. and 
Thursday, October 12, 2023, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Penn Harris Hotel, Camp Hill.  

ODHH is making the Expo bigger and better! Once the details are confirmed, you will be 
able to find more information regarding the presentations and activities on the ODHH 

website.  

The Hearing Loss Expo is an excellent opportunity to network, educate and socialize. Join 

us in October to be a part of this statewide Expo and showcase your organization!   Exhibit 
space will be reserved on a first come first serve basis; the expo has space for 100 

exhibitors. To exhibit, please review the exhibitor packet; it includes the following 
documents: 

• The Hearing Loss Expo (HLE) 2023 “Save the Date” Flyer.

• HLE 2023 FAQ for Exhibitors.

• Exhibitor Registration Form.

• Utility Order Form.

**Please complete and return the exhibitor registration form, along with a copy 

of the utility order form, no later than September 11, 2023, so ODHH & the Penn 
Harris Hotel can best accommodate your exhibit needs.**  Upon registering, you 

will receive a confirmation letter via email. 

For questions, please contact Melissa Hawkins at mehawkins@pa.gov. 

We look forward to working with you and are confident your participation will make the 
Hearing Loss Expo 2023 a success.  

Sincerely,  
Melissa Hawkins, ODHH Director 
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